WALMSLEY CE SCHOOL

BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA
TELEPHONE: 01204 332650

Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON
29th February 2024
Dear Parents/Carers
World Book Day - Walmsley School Book Fair

Our School Book Fair will be held on the Infant playground (weather permitting!) from 3:45pm to
4:30pm from Thursday 21st March to Tuesday 26th March (inclusive).

For parents who are unable to attend our Book Fair...

To ensure no pupils miss out, any parents who cannot attend at this time, please can you e-mail
the school office and Mrs Atherton will take your child(ren) to have a look at the fair on the
afternoon of Friday, 22nd March.

Pupils will then be able to complete their Wish List of any books they would like. Once completed,
their Wish List will come home for you to have a look at and if you would like to purchase any book
off their list, this can be ordered online.

Important Information - For any orders placed, please return your child’s Wish List to school
by 9:00am on Monday, 25th March with the reference number from your order added to the
form. We will then arrange for children to get copies of any books you have ordered.

If attending the fair, you can pay on the day via a QR Code link or by using pre-paid gift vouchers
which can be purchased from the Website: bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. Unfortunately, we
are unable to give any change for these vouchers. There is no cash payment option.

Pupils can use their World Book Day Voucher to have a £1 deducted from the total if they wish.
World Book Day £1 Tokens are coming home with the children tomorrow.

Reminder - We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 7th March where children may
come to school on this day dressed as a character from their favourite book.

Should you have any questions, please contact the school office.

Many thanks

Mrs Cahill
Assistant Head
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